Minutes from Patient Participation Group – Thursday 23rd January 2025
Attendees:

	Name


	Melanie Jones

	Lydia Utley 

	TF

	JF

	GP

	JH

	JC

	AT


Mel started the meeting by wishing everyone a happy new year!

1. Actions from last meeting
There were no actions from the last meeting. 

2. Practice Updates
The practice is very busy now due to all the winter viruses that are going around now. 

Dr Karin has now been with the practice for 1 year and has recently increased her sessions at the practice, meaning more appointments for patients. She was previously working 3 days per week, but she is now working 3 ½ days per week.

We are a training practice once again and so patients may be booked to see a GP Registrar. Dr Nisa and Dr Shazhad have been with us for the last 6 months and are leaving in the next couple of weeks. We will have two new registrars starting with us in February. 

We also have students coming to the practice, so you may be asked if a student can observe your appointment with the doctor. 
This will be Lydia’s last meeting for a while as she will shortly be going on maternity leave.

3. GP Contract 
This is currently still under negotiation, so we don’t have the outcome of this yet. Ideally, we’d have an idea of what the GP contract for 2025-2026 is likely to say by now, and what it means for the practice and patients; however, the last couple of years, there has been delays and we’ve not found out until later in the year. 

Mel will get back to the group once she has more information. 

4. Patient Survey 2025
We will run another patient survey in the next few weeks, to compare the results to last year. We discussed if any of the questions from last year need to be amended, but the group agreed that everyone is happy to use the same questions as the previous survey. 

5. AOB
TF – TF expressed that he was very happy with the call back system for appointments and everyone agreed that this is working really well. 

6. Date of next meeting
Thursday 24th April 2025 1pm

